
From:
Sent:

Redacted

9/24/2010 11:02:22 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
'jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov' (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: WaveConnect

Hi Jaclyn:

Here is the link to the website:
http://www.pqe.com/b2b/enerqvsupplv/wholesaleelectricsuppliersolicitation/PVRFO/

Thanks
Redacted

From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 10:56 AM 
To: 'jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov'; |Redacted 
Subject: Re: WaveConnect

Jaclyn,

I agree. We will check in with the team and propose dates for that week.

We do have a website for the solar program. I'm out of the office today and can't access. David will 
send.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Marks, Jaclyn <iadymmarks@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Allen, Meredith; [Redacted 
Sent: Fri Sep 24 10:43:28 2010 
Subject: WaveConnect

RedactedMeredith an

We’re long overdue to meet on WaveConnect. We’d like a status update on the project’s progress, how 
much money you’ve spent, and on which activities. Please suggest a time the week of October 11.
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Also, does PG&E’s Solar Program have a website? If so, please send it to me.

Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks - Energy Division - 
Commission - iaclvn.marks@cpuc.ca.aov - ■

- California Public Utilities
h ftp ://www.cpuc.ca.Qov/renewables
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